
We are an approved facility for Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian 

Community Child Care Assistance Program 

 

Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community Child Care Assistance Program is a 

project that assists parents with their child care cost. Our preschool is an approved 

facility for this program. Please check the information below to see if you meet their 

requirements.  

 

 

 

Please contact Tallerita or Jessica H. at (480) 362-2200 for more information about the 

program. 


